Nose-To-Tail News, Volume 1: Vaccine Clinic, Dentals, and Snow Safety

January Pet Spotlight: Woogie! . g5’

7vHappy New Year! 7%

Hello, readers! This is Nose-To-Tail News: an OTVC monthly newsletter designed
to keep our clients informed, educated, and entertained! We're bringing you the
latest clinic updates, product launches, and more! It may be freezing cold outside,
but we're coming in hot in January with lots of updates!
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LOW COST VACCINE
CLINIC, JANUARY 18TH 2025

OTVC LOW-COST VACCINE CLINIC

Saturday, January 187, 2025] 1PM-5PM l_SPM
9211 Center St. Manassas, VA 20118
Canine Package $85 | Feline Package $80
Rabies Rabis We're kicking off 2025 with a
g - community-driven event!
If you are a New Client, please fill out this form: T&ke ﬂdvaﬂtﬂgﬂ Df thESE
[=] 3 [=] discounted vaccine bundles
for a limited time! Open to
(s new and existing clients!

ALL DOGS MUST BE ON LEASH

ALL CATS MUST BE IN CARRIERS

+BRING PROOF OF RABIES FOR 3 YEAR VACCINE*

New Clients can register for
the clinic by hovering over
the QR code.




COMING SOON: DENTAL
HEALTH MONTH

Gingivitis, halitosis, oronasal
fistulas...what a mouthful!
Let's take a bite out of dental
disease together! Schedule
an oral exam for your pet
today, and enjoy 20% off all
teeth cleaning and polishing
in the month of February! All
dentals include a
complimentary goodie bag
with items to help you
maintain good oral health for
your pet!

% Snow Fun vs S'No-Fun %

Much Too “Mush” Excitement

Dropping temperatures and blankets of snowfall can fill many of us with dread, but for

Huskies, a winterized breed known for their sled steering “mushing” skills, there’s nothing

better than a winter wonderland! Click below for a hilarious compilation of these snow
dogs doing what they do best: staying cool!

POV: You're a husky owner on a snow day 4%

Frostbite is “S-no-w" Joke!

Many dogs love to run and play in the snow—let’s make sure they can play all winter long by
forming good winter habits: avoid ice, keep an eye on wind chill, and protect those precious

paws from cracked pads and ice balls!

Check out this helpful link from VCA Hospitals and learn how vou can keep vour furry

family members safe this winter! = & ®



https://youtube.com/shorts/r03rZjgDKhM?si=bhiZ-77VCl0eBf7Y
https://vcahospitals.com/shop/home/articles/tips-to-enjoy-winter-weather-safely
https://vcahospitals.com/shop/home/articles/tips-to-enjoy-winter-weather-safely

January Pet Spotlight ** @

January Pet Spotlight:
Woogie! (~1yr old, Neutered
Mix)

Woogie was rescued during
the devastating flooding that
followed Hurricane Helene
last September, and his
bravery during the flooding
carried over into his exam
last week! Woogie is all
about treats, kisses, and
hugs! We can’t wait to boogie
some more with Woogie!

FEBRUARY PREVIEW: Dental Health Month, Cardiac Care, and
Answering the Ultimate Question: Do Our Pets Love Us The Way
We Love them? ¢’ % '}
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Old Towne Veterinary Clinic
9211 Center Street, Manassas VA 20110
571-719-6635
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